Middle Park Colorado Broads   Meeting Notes  March 25, 2021

March regular meeting.
Attendees:  Sarah Bransom, Roxanne Singler, Pat Welch, Travis Wright, Melanie Zwick

Sarah is researching the 1997 Forest Plan in preparation of drafting our letter to the Forest Service asking for protection of the Rollins Pass road area.

The letter Broads sent to the FS will be sent to all those who wrote letters of support to the Forest Service.  Sarah, Pat and Melanie will collaborate on that endeavor.

The possibility of Travis giving his presentation in person was discussed.  Pat will check with the Granby library about their terms for use.  It was suggested that Travis edit the presentation to focus less on the tunnel and more on the wider issue.

Sarah will send our letter acknowledging the developer’s withdrawal to the Grand Gazette. Other possible papers to contact were discussed.  Colorado Sun, Denver Post, Daily Camera, Westword, Up the Creek.

There was some discussion of a spring activity.  The march snowshoe was cancelled. We are getting into that between season time. A tour of the new(ish) Headwaters building in Winter Park is being considered.  Sarah will look into this.  Mel will contact Anne about  activity ideas.

The next meeting will be April 22, 2021.

Submitted by Melanie Zwick
